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30th October 2023 
 
 

 
CHILDREN IN NEED – FRIDAY 17TH NOVEMBER 2023 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you know, our Danemill family have always been huge supporters of BBC Children in Need, and this year is no 
different. We will be completing activities and tasks, in order to raise awareness of the work that Children in Need 
does. 
 
We know that times are challenging at the moment, so if you could spare a small donation of £1 towards our 
fundraising efforts, we would be really grateful. This will be a non-school uniform day so we would like the children 
to dress or accessorise in something spotty for the day! 
 
We will also be selling various different types of merchandise. These will be available to purchase W/C 13th 
November at break time (please make sure your child brings the correct change) and money raised will be going to 
Children in Need. Items being sold are; 
 
Wrist Bands - £1 
Pin Badges - £1 
 
We are asking for cake donations to be brought into school on Friday 17th November as will be holding a cake sale 
after school in the hall, all money raised will be donated to Children in Need.  
  
As always, thank you for your support in enabling us to champion charities in the way that Danemill do so 
successfully. 

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

                
Mrs L Hackett 

Headteacher 
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